
 

PUBLIC 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tianjin Tian Ta Road Sub-branch Business 

Resumption 

Dear customers, 

 HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tianjin Tian Ta Road Sub-branch will resume full 

service from 12 Jan 2022 .  Please refer to HSBC China official website and HSBC China WeChat 

service account for the latest information.  

Reminder: To protect your health, our branches will be disinfected on a regular basis. When you visit 

any of our branches, please make sure to wear a mask and cooperate with our staff to have your 

temperature taken.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

  

               HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tianjin Tian Ta Road Sub-branch 

                      12 Jan 2022 

 

 


